Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Quest Corporation of America, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: March 30, 2016, 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: Seminole County Five Points Operation Center at the Agricultural Extension Auditorium, 250 West County Home Road, in Sanford
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The meeting will be an open house format from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. In addition to widening US 17/92, the project involves milling and resurfacing, concrete pavement on some intersections, drainage improvements, signing and pavement markings, traffic signals, street lighting, sidewalks, utility adjustments and a new bridge to replace an existing box culvert over Soldier Creek. The work will take place along US 17/92 between Shepard Road/Raven Avenue and Lake Mary Boulevard.

The purpose of this meeting is to allow interested parties to review construction information for the project. Maps, drawings, and other pertinent information for this project will be on display at the meeting. Project representatives will be available to discuss the future improvements and answer questions. FDOT encourages your participation and welcomes your comments on this improvement project.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Alicia Arroyo, Public Information Coordinator, at (407)482-7813 or via e-mail at Alicia.Arroyo@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Jeffrey Oakes, FDOT Project Oversite, at (407)482-7835 or by email at Jeff.Oakes@dot.state.fl.us.
